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Dear Sir/Madam
 
Please find attached a Submission on Proposed Plan Change 7 to the Canterbury Land and Water
Regional Plan in respect of our client  Michael Smith on behalf of Smith Enterprises Ltd and
Brentworth Dairy Farm Ltd and I & M Selak Limited.
 
Regards
 
Grant Edmundson
Partner
Email: grant@helmores-law.co.nz
 
Helmore Stewart Lawyers
9 Good Street, P O Box 44, Rangiora, North Canterbury, New Zealand, 7440
T +64 3 311 8008 | F +64 3 311 8011    www.helmores-law.co.nz
 

CONFIDENTIALITY The information contained in this communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error please notify us immediately and delete the original message and all attachments.
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